

TOWN OF STRATTON VERMONT SCHOOL BOARD MEETING FRIDAY, JANUARY 19, 2018

The Stratton School Board held a second budget meeting on January 19, 2018 at the Stratton town office. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M.

ATTENDING: Thomas Montemagni, Chairman, Siobhan Eddy Young, Director and Lorraine M. Weeks-Newell, Secretary.

MINUTES: The minutes from the January 4, 2018 meeting were read. Siobhan Young motioned to approve and Thomas Montemagni seconded.

BUSINESS:

The Board met to review and approve the Warning for the 2018 Annual School District Meeting. The Board reviewed, approved and signed the warning with a budget of \$1,029,913.00.

BILLING:

Billing was received from:

Northfield Mount Hermon School – Tuition - \$15,130.00 – CK#4396

The Bement School – Tuition - \$15,130.00 – Ck#4397

The Board reviewed, approved and signed the order.

The total amount of the January 19, 2018 order was \$30,260.00.

As there was no other business, Siobhan Young motioned to adjourn the meeting and Lorraine Weeks-Newell seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

torraine M. Weeks-Newell

orraere M. ale Mewell

Stratton School Board